Sweffling Parish Council

Parish Council Meeting July 2025

Seeking New Parish Councillors

Following the departure of Stephen Ashurst, Sweffling Parish Council is seeking applications from residents of the Parish to be co-opted as Parish Councillors until the next election.

You will need to be a resident of the Parish, committed to supporting the Parish and the work of the Council and attend a meeting once every two months on a Tuesday evening.

If you are interested, please submit a short CV, to the Parish Clerk email (Sweffling.clerk@outlook.com), telling the Parish Council about your work and life experiences that you feel would contribute to the Parish and the work of the Council.

All applications will be considered at the next Parish Council meeting on the evening of the 9th of September.

If you wish to be considered, you will need to attend this meeting in person to meet the Councillors and to complete the relevant paperwork. You will also need to be prepared to answer questions from Councillors about your application.

Peter Grogan Parish Clerk / RFO

Sweffling.clerk@outlook.com